
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

Mr. Pete Dietrich, Senior VP
  and Chief Nuclear Officer
DTE Electric Company
Fermi 2 – 260 TAC
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

SUBJECT: CHANGE IN NRC STAFF PROJECT MANAGEMENT FOR THE ENRICO FERMI 
ATOMIC POWER PLANT, UNIT 1

Dear Mr. Dietrich: 

This letter provides notification of a change to the Decommissioning Project Manager 

assigned to the Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant, Unit 1 (Fermi 1).  Effective March 1, 2022, 

Ms. Marlayna Doell assumed project management responsibilities for Fermi 1.  Ms. Doell can be 

contacted by telephone at 301-415-3178 and by e-mail at marlayna.doell@nrc.gov.  If you have 

any questions regarding this change, please contact me at 301-415-6221.

Sincerely,

Bruce A. Watson, CHP, Chief
Reactor Decommissioning Branch
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery, 
  and Waste Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards

Docket No.:  50-016
License No.:  DPR-9

cc: Distribution via Fermi Listserv

March 28, 2022

Signed by Watson, Bruce
 on 03/28/22
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